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From: Liz Gotauco <lizgotauco@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2025 1:28 PM
To: Rep. Kislak, Rebecca M.; House State Government and Elections Committee; Rep.
Blazejewski, Christopher R.; Rep. Shekarchi, K Joseph
Subject: Please pass HB 5724

Hello Rep. Kislak and house members,

I'm writing to voice my support for House Bill 5724, to prohibit state and municipal governments from entering contracts
with ICE and cutting any ongoing contracts. [ have been gravely alarmed at the unethical and sweeping crackdown on
immigrants by ICE agents and want no part of that for my neighbors. While | deeply believe both documented and
undocumented citizens deserve their place here, we are so far beyond that concern alone. We need our state
governments to do whatever they can to block these attempts to swiftly deport students, parents, and families with no
due process.

Thank you,
Liz Gotauco, 1050 Hope 5t 02906
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"Life engenders life. Energy creates energy. It is by spending oneself that one becomes rich." - Sarah
Bernhardt



